SCHOOL OF LAW - FACULTY MEETING

OCTOBER 7, 1985, CONFERENCE ROOM, 4:00 PM

Present: Bejnar, Bowler, Browde, Desiderio, DuMars, W. Ellis, J. Ellis, Fink,
Godfrey, Goetzel, Goldberg, Gonzeles, Hall, Hart, Hernandez, Johnson,
Klein, Kovnat, MacPherson, Martinez, Mathewson, Minnis, Norwood,
Occhialino, Parnall, Ragsdale, Romero, Scales, Schwartz, Steinmetz,
Taylor, Teitelbaum, Utton, Winograd.

The minutes of the September 16, 1985 faculty meeting were approved as written.

The Dean announced statistics regarding the July, 1985 Bar Examination. Eighty-
one (81%) percent of UNM graduates who took the exam for the first time passed.

Seventy-six (76%) percent of graduates of other law schools who were taking the

test for the first time passed. Twenty-nine (29%) percent of the UNM repeaters

passed, whereas twenty-five (25%) percent of the non-UNM repeaters passed.

Professor Kovnat gave a brief report for the Dean Search Committee. The members
of the Committee are presently reveiwing files and plan to meet on October 15.

It is anticipated that some initial selections will be made on the 15th, narrowing
the list of present applicants and nominees.

The faculty discussed the Law School's participation in the National Moot Court
Competition and in other competitions. The discussion was prompted by a concern
over the rules of the competition and the interpretation thereof, which restrict
faculty involvement and which states that the competition's purpose is not edu-
cational.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:45 PM.

Frederick M. Hart
Dean



